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Newsletter DIARY DATES

week beginning January 22" 2024

Term dates -

Dear families,

Staffing — We welcome Elina to Y1 at All Saints this week. The Y1
class, Mrs Hobbs and Miss Flower are thrilled with the new addition
to the team.

Pupil Parliament — We are trialling a different approach to Pupil
Parliament this year and are working hard to give every child the
opportunity to use their voice and represent their class to make real
change across our federation. We have different representatives

every meeting and meet every fortnight at each school. Events -

We are currently working on an action plan in both schools for the
rest of the academic year.

So far, the actions the children would like to make to ensure their
school is the best it can possibly be are:

e To ensure their playtimes are fun and engaging as well as
happy and safe.

e That everyone in the school has a healthy diet — with lots of
water, healthy snacks and healthy lunches.

e To be recognised on our birthday!

e To look after our school environment and our planet.

e To support our local community and do some charity work.

Please do talk to your child about how they can make a difference in
these areas. We will be looking at what we can ALL do to make a
change in these areas.

Have a lovely weekend!

Vietoria MeCownnell




